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Our analysis of trade opportunities in the power sector has been more
extensive than in other sectors because of the focus of our terms of
reference. We recognize, howev'er, that exrport prospects are as great
or greater in other sectors in China and suggest a more detailed analysis
might also be warranted in certain other sectors.

My colleagues on the Task Force - Peter Haines, AI Kilpatrick, Robert
Walker - and I have appreciated having been asked to undertake the
assigument, which we have enjoyed completing. Vie would. welcome an
opportunity to discuss this report f urther with you.

Yours sinc

Frank Petrie
President
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